
From: DCF BWF Work Programs Help Desk 
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 12:34 PM
To: DCF DL DFES BWF W-2 Agency CARES Coordinators <DCFDLW-
2AgencyCARESCoordinators@wisconsin.gov>; DCF DL DFES BWF W-2 Agency Directors
<DCFDLDFESBWFW2AgencyDirectors@wisconsin.gov>; DCF DL DFES BWF W-2 REGIONAL STAFF
<DCFDLDFESBWFW-2REGIONALSTAFF@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Technical Updates to SSI/SSDI Policy

Good Afternoon,

The Bureau of Working Families is making a technical update to two sections of SSI/SSDI
Policy in the W-2 Manual.

This update is intended to improve the formatting and content clarity of the sections. There
is no change to policy, or any action required.

The W-2 Manual will be updated on August 21, 2023 to reflect this change. A coversheet will
be issued noting the update to W-2 Manual, Section 7.4.3 and Section 7.4.4.

Please direct any questions about W-2 policy to the SharePoint policy mailbox.

This email will be posted to the BWF Work Programs Help Desk Home Page.
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